April 1, 2020
Dear Star Spangled Spectacular Food Booth Organizer,
While COVID-19 has brought us much uncertainty, nevertheless it is time to start organizing our food booths for this year’s Star Spangled Spectacular.  We likely won’t know for several weeks whether the SSS will happen this year, but we are continuing to plan for the event as in prior years. If the decision is made to cancel the event, I will notify you as soon as possible and return any deposits.

Again this year, we would like booths to serve food both the evening of July 3 in Sunset Park and the usual locations on July 4.  If you want a booth, you will get our “early bird special” of $75 if you have your fully completed application and check back to me by June 1.  If your application is sent to me after June 1, the fee is $90.  Returning food booths from 2019 will only be guaranteed the same location if payment and completed registration are in by June 1.
Please be sure to fill out the section on the bottom of the application that asks you to list the menu that you are serving.  This provides the information necessary for the newspapers to let everyone attending know that you will be having a booth and what goodies they can plan to buy from you.  We would also encourage you to have a poster at your booth explaining what project the proceeds will be going towards. Again, as a reminder, there will be no games of chance, skill or raffles or sale of any items other than food.  

Your name will be submitted to the BV County Environmental Health Department.  Your organization MUST comply with the county department requirements, including the purchase of a food permit for $50.  The Health Department is located in the basement of the BV County Courthouse. The Temporary Food Establishment Application can be obtained at the website: bvcountyiowa.com/index.php/environmental_health/food_food_service_establishment.  If you have questions about the food permit, contact Kim Johnson at (712) 749.2555.  
I will send more information regarding set-up times, etc, after I receive your application.  The parade will start on Thursday the 4th at 10:30am.  The roads will open later that evening at 5:00pm, so you will not be able to move your booth until sometime between 5:00pm and 6:00pm on July 4.  Of course, you may stay later if you wish.    

If you have any questions, please e-mail me at jenniferlhecht@gmail.com.  
Thank you,
Jennifer Hecht
Star Spangled Spectacular

Food Booth Chair
